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C I T Y M I S S I O N STAT E M E N T

The City of Mountain View 
provides quality services and 
facilities that meet the needs 
of a caring and diverse 
community in a financially 
responsible manner.

Library Opens New Teen Zone for Young People
A new Teen Zone opens at the Mountain View Library on
Saturday, May 3 with an after-hours party in the Library from 
7:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. The Teen Zone is an area on the first 
floor of the building at 585 Franklin Street designed for use by
young people. Mountain View teens are invited to preview the
new space and join in the fun of food and music.

The idea for the new Teen Zone was created by the Library’s 
Teen Advisory Group, which worked closely with Library staff
throughout 2002 to develop the project. The Teen Zone includes
many of the young people’s suggestions, including a rotating 
display of teen art, a collection of textbooks for use in the Library,
and a meeting space where teens can talk and work together on
school projects.

An expanded collection of magazines, music CDs, DVDs, CD
ROMS and popular books of interest to young people will be 
available in the Teen Zone.

The project was funded by the City of Mountain View with 
contributions from the Friends of the Mountain View Library, and corporate and private donations.

For more information about teen services at the Library, call (650) 903-6337. !

The City is in the process of completing the
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the final 
section of the Stevens Creek Trail in Mountain
View. Reach 4, Segment 2 will be 1.7 miles long and
run from Yuba Drive to Mountain View High School.

Stevens Creek Trail is a bike and pedestrian trail
that connects many of the City’s park, recreation
and open space facilities. It is used by more than
1,000 people each day for recreation and commut-
ing. Currently, trail users can travel from Shoreline
at Mountain View Park along San Francisco Bay to
the El Camino Real area. This final section will
extend the trail to Mountain View High School.

The Draft EIR for Reach 4, Segment 2 was released in July, 2002 and followed by a 45-day period for
public comment. Based on these comments, revisions were made to design plans. This spring, staff 
will meet with permitting agencies and organizations to review the revisions. A final EIR is expected 
by early summer and will be reviewed by the Parks and Recreation Commission. It is expected to go 
to the City Council for review and certification late this summer.

For more information about the Stevens Creek Trail, call the Public Works Department at 
(650) 903-6311. !

City Celebrates
25th Annual
Downtown 
Parade
Join friends and neighbors for Mountain View’s 25th Annual Downtown Parade as it marches down
Castro Street on April 26th, beginning at 12:00 noon.

This year’s parade theme is ‘A Day at the Beach.’ The parade ends at City Hall, 500 Castro Street,
where the fun continues behind Civic Center Plaza in Pioneer Park. Post-parade activities in the
Park will feature entertainment, children’s carnival games, a music DJ and food. 

Owners of interesting vehicles, entertainers and community, school and neighborhood groups are
encouraged to participate. No political or commercial groups are permitted. 

Applications to participate in the parade are available at the Mountain View Community Center,
201 South Rengstorff Avenue, Monday through Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. The 
application deadline is Friday, April 4, 2003.

For more information, contact the Recreation Division at (650) 903-6331. !
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